
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE) 

DATE: April 8, 2015 

TO: File through Bruce Hellebuy� 
FROM: Stephanie Yamada 

SUBJECT: UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST: 
(Advice No. 15-005-PL) Corrects a typographical error that appeared in 
Advice No. 15-002-PL. 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. 
The filing went into effect on March 31, 2015, and was received on March 30, 2015. 
The purpose of this filing is to correct a typographical error in the price of Directory 
Assistance within the company's price list. 

United Telephone Company of the Northwest (United) recently increased the rate for 
Directory Assistance from $1.25 to $1. 75 per call with Advice No. 15-002-PL, effective 
March 1, 2015. However, the company states that the $1.75 price was in fact a 
typographical error, and that the rate for Directory Assistance should have remained at 
$1.25. The current filing changes the rate for Directory Assistance to the correct rate of 
$1.25 per call. 

The company states that customers were billed the correct rate of $1.25 per call during 
the month of March. This filing will have no effect on customers. 
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